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FINAL 
SUMMARY REPORT 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
SOUTH ATLANTIC FISHERY MANAGEMENT COUNCIL 

Stuart, FL 
June 10, 2019 

 
 
The Committee approved minutes from the December 2018 meeting and the agenda. 

Executive Director Search Process & Timing 
Chester Brewer, Personnel Committee Chair, reviewed the process and timing being followed by 
the Personnel Committee in the search for the next Executive Director given that Gregg Waugh 
will retire at the end of the year. Applications are due on or before June 21st. The goal is to 
conduct in-person interviews at the September 2019 Council meeting and to make a final 
decision at that meeting. Hopefully some overlap with the current Executive Director will be 
possible prior to and during the December 2019 Council meeting depending on the successful 
applicant’s timing. In response to a question, Mr. Brewer indicated that the ability to participate 
in some period of overlap will not be a selection criteria.  


